
December 25, 2024

Christmas, a celebration of the birth of Christ when God chose
to become a man. This is what we call the incarnation. Sam
Wells talks about the significance of this incarnation in a
Christmas message for St Martin in the Fields. Click here to
read.
Wishing you a Christmas full of gratitude and love.

As we enter the new year, continue reading Jan Johnson's
When the Soul Listens. Our January spiritual practice involves
listening to God through Lectio. While this might sound difficult
attached is a step-by-step guide to try this practice. Thank you
for joining us as we learn to listen to God.

https://www.stmartin-in-the-fields.org/christmas-message-revd-dr-sam-wells/
https://files.constantcontact.com/7764d12f301/bda0eb54-664d-4296-a15f-d348ecffcba3.pdf?rdr=true
https://files.constantcontact.com/7764d12f301/bda0eb54-664d-4296-a15f-d348ecffcba3.pdf?rdr=true
https://boxcast.tv/channel/z1w3lzw8oo5lkwxi5tb3
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=83a09f19-5c41-4880-8c50-2125b6cdc00f


We wish you the best as 2024 winds down and a new year
begins. Look for our next Loop on January 10th. Happy New
Year First Covenant!

"The object of a new year is not that we should have a new
year, but rather that we should have a new soul."
​- G. K. Chesterton
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